
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 2/10/2023 10:36:33 PM

First name: Steven

Last name: Lemons

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: The proposed shared roads  and land on Jackson Mountain for both recreational mountain bike trails

and also a gravel pit operation pose  significant health and safety issues for those who want to ride bikes or who

live near the proposed gravel operation. The air quality will be negatively affected by the dust to the very near

neighbors and to those who come to mountain bike. Isn't beautiful fresh air a part of the mountain biking

experience? The mountain bike trail system is a very exciting addition to our area but the grave operation will

completely ruin it. Bikers will be at the mercy of gravel truck drivers focused on getting their job done quickly as

possible. The site for this gravel operation needs to be rethought and and a location distant from any

neighborhoods should be selected. Please listen to our concerns and support another location for the gravel

operations. 

 

 


